
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 Friday 24th June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
Year 7 Marwell Zoo Trip 

 

Monday 18th July 2022 
 
Year 7 are having a day out at Marwell Zoo on Monday 18th July 2022, this links with the work they have 
been doing in science this term on animals and eco systems. 
 
We will be leaving school just after morning registration and will be back in time for transport at the end of 
the day. 
 
Students will need to come in with a packed lunch, snacks and water to get them through the day (no 
energy / fizzy drinks).  A packed lunch will be provided for those students in receipt of Free School Meals. 
 
Students are to come to school in their PE kit. 
 
Please make sure your child has a hat and sun cream to apply if the weather is hot/ a shower proof coat in 
case of rain. If your child uses an inhaler, please ensure they have this with them on the day. 
 
The cost of this trip is £10.00, please make payment via the SCOPAY website. The Park School is a 
cashless site - cash payments will not be accepted. 
 
Please complete, sign and date the attached Parental Trip Consent and Medication Form ensuring we 
have the correct emergency contact numbers and return to the school office by no later than Monday 4th 
July 2022. Students will not be able to take part in the trip if a signed consent form is not received. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jane Clark  
Year 7 Tutor 

 


